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Charlie Lustman visit to The Royal Marsden Hospital – 9th February 2012 
 
 
Well what can I say about Charlie Lustman that hasn’t already been said by now! 
 
Charlie bursting through the doors of the hospital was like witnessing a mini  
tornado, scooping up reception staff, visitors wandering through and anyone  
else who happened to be in his path, with each and every one of them left with a  
huge smile on their face, once the whirlwind had moved on. 
 
To have someone like Charlie visit our hospital was an absolute delight and immense  
pleasure. His zest for life and positive attitude, not to mention musical talent and 
wonderful sense of humour gave us such a wonderful in-sight into what he hopes to  
achieve – inspiration and hope to cancer sufferers. 
 
We wish him well in his quest and have no doubt that he will succeed.  
 
 
 
 
 
Malvin Sayle 
Events & Liaison Manager 
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